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 This Winter quarter, the Office of International Education welcomed 15 new students from China, 

Vietnam, Taiwan, DRCongo, and South Korea. They introduced themselves and were asked about the tradi-

tions and cultures of their countries. In addition, every one went out for a campus tour, which was really use-

ful for new students. They were separated into 4 

groups and walked around the campus, and learned 

about different department buildings. It was not only a 

tour, but also a scavenger hunt in which we could play 

and solve questions together. The game helped us not 

only break the barrier of languages, but also under-

stand each other more. Although learning new names 

from foreign countries seemed difficult at the begin-

ning for everyone, we made it easier to remember 

peopleôs names by playing games and hanging out 

together,  

 It was really amazing to talk and spend time 

with new international students from different coun-

tries, because the opportunity gave us a chance to 

build new relationships, understand more about each 

personality, language, tradition, and culture. 

Important Dates: 

Jan 8 

Jan 15 

 

 

 

Jan 18 

Jan 29  

 

Feb 15 

Feb 18 
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ñI am the new program coordinator for OC Office of International Education. My roles is to help prepare, 

process and send applications for future students and also be a dependable person for current students who 

need guidance and help throughout their experience here at OC.  A big part of my job is being able to un-

derstand and interact with International students constantly here and abroad. The Staff and Student Assis-

tants at the OIE have been very supportive and helpful during my first week at work. ñ    - Christianne 

Last day to request 80% refund for withdrawal from classes 

Last day to:  

Register for class with instructor permission. Request 40% refund 

for withdrawal from classes. Officially drop a class with no grade 

reported. File for Pass/Np Credit or Audit options 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Holiday 

Last day to apply for winter quarter graduation (degrees and certifi-

cates) 

Presidentôs Day Holiday 

Last day to officially drop a class and receive a ñWò grade 
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Sign-up for OC Text Alert  

@ http://www.olympic.edu/alerts/signup.htm  

 to stay on top of any emergency or closure/delay  

information. 

Please use your student OC email for  

all communications with your professors and  

all Olympic College Services. 

~New Office Assistants~ 

There are two new Office Assis-

tants at the OIE for this Winter 

quarter. Thu is from Vietnam and 

Singh is from India. Come and 

say, ñHiò to them to get to know  

more about their cultures. 

 The Office of International Education had an Annual 

Holiday Winter Potluck Party on Friday, December 18th during 

winter break. Many international students and their friends at 

Olympic College joined the party. Everybody brought a dish 

which he/she made or purchased. There were several dishes 

from different countries. After finishing the dishes, everyone 

enjoyed listening to the Christmas songs in different languages 

and shared their stories of how to spend Christmas in different 

countries. 

 Then, it was time for the Annual White Elephant Gift 

Exchange! Although it was the first time for most of the interna-

tional students to play the unique gift exchange game which al-

lows the participants to steal a gift from other participants, eve-

ryone enjoyed the holiday spirit through fun experience. 

 

Kuldeep (India)  Kasumi (Japan) 

Jun (S. Korea)        Kate (Vietnam) 

Shunye (China)  Varun (India)

Jemima (Nigeria)      Yuto (Japan)  

 Duc Anh (Vietnam)  Wendong (China)  

 Yen-kuan (Taiwan) 


